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SACRAMENT MEETING
September 17, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bishop Grant Johnson

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matthew Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…193
I Stand All Amazed

Invocation
Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…179
Again, Our Dear Redeeming Lord

Sis. Geckler

Intermediate Hymn…57
We’re Not Ashamed to Own Our Lord

Sis. Shupe

Closing Hymn…135
My Redeemer Lives

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website
You may view the complete bulletin here.

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
TheweekendingSep16-K.Christensen,CClark,Wheeler,Haumshilt,Sefton
TheweekendingSep23-Outhier,Guynn,Little,Elliots,KConklin
TheweekendingSep30-B.Burrow,Rodriquez,G.Johnson

Sunday School Lesson - September 17th “Be Ye
Reconciled to God” As you study Paul’s letters to the
Corinthians, write down some of the gospel principles you
discover and ponder how you can apply them in your life.
2 Corinthians 1 - 7
Priesthood & Relief Society - September 24th. “The
Imperfect Harvest” Elder Vern P. Stanfill
CFM “God Loveth a Cheerful Giver” 2 Corinthians 8 - 13

CHOIRCHOIRCHOIR
The next Yosemite Ward Choir practice is scheduled for next
Sunday, September24hat 9:00am in the chapel. Practices will
be held on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month. All are
welcome.

General Conference, Sept 30th & Oct 1st

The 193rd General Conference of the Church of
Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints will air Saturday,
Sept. 30th at 9am, 1pm, and 5pm, and on Sunday,
Oct 1st at 9am and 1pm local time. Sessions can be
watched on BYUTV, General Conference Youtube
Channel, Gospel Library app and at byutv.org.

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block next Sunday, September 24th and continue to be
open on the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church
to get started with your family history, find ancestors to take
to the temple, learn how to use the new version of the
FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.


